







Dear Sir or Madam,







From 4th to 6th of June, 2015 the International Student Congress (ISC) will enter the third round. It will again take place at the Medical University of Graz, Austria.

During the last two years the ISC became a great opportunity for students from all over the world (more than 40 countries) to acquire scientific research skills, get experience in presenting their work and projects as well as connecting with researchers of their age and educational level. This congress is organized by a team of students, which makes it a unique opportunity to represent the interests of young researchers, most of them still in education.

The ISC offers 3 days of keynote-sessions, workshops and presentations. The program will predominately be designed for students and young researchers. It will be a unique possibility to give a presentation or present a poster in front of other students. Also, a thorough social program will be offered, including a city tour through Graz, a visit to the city hall etc.

Present your Bachelor-, Master-, Diploma-, Dissertation thesis, the best presentation will be awarded.

Abstracts can be submitted from November 1st, 2014 until January 10th, 2015.
Further information can be found in the attachment or on our homepage: www.medunigraz.at/isc 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via email: isc@medunigraz.at 

The Organization Committee is looking forward to receiving numerous interesting submissions!



